
Domestic Borders Committee Report 
January 2019 

During the month of January, we lost our second committee member due to work and personal 
commitments.  That brings the committee head count to 6.  The remainder of the states that 
were not proceeding with boundary definition, now has to be split between the remaining 
members of the committee.  Interestingly enough, reassignment of these states has been an 
easy task, as the committee members are quick to volunteer to take on the additional 
workload. 

Our next phase is to get a verbal commitment from the individual areas that comprise each 
state on exactly what they wish their county boundaries to be.  This information will hopefully 
be compiled during the February meeting.  During the January committee meeting, the 
committee agreed to a draft of what will ultimately sent to the individual areas in which there is 
multiple area overlap. 

We have 2 meetings left before the agenda closes on 3/30.  It seems very optimistic to think 
that we will have a completed task in time for the Louisville Trustee meeting.  Our expectation 
is for a detailed listing of all the affected states and the progress we have achieved.  Although 
the attachments may be available for the Trustees, they will not become official until the Board 
of Trustees votes in favor of all the included states. 

In the meantime, any requests to view the unofficial county boundaries that are a result of the 
committee’s work, please send an email along with information on which state you wish to 
view, and it will be sent to you. 
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